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SUBJECT: In Favor of HB 2556 to help workers 

  

 MESSAGE: To Legislators: 

  

 Please SUPPORT HB 2556. This bill would require deductions on paystubs to be 

explained in plain language. By requiring employers to provide plain language 

explanations for deduction, workers can better understand their paychecks and easily 

point out and address errors.  

  

 Workers need to understand how their wages are allocated and processed, but 

currently many paystubs are deliberately opaque. By requiring employees to provide 

a plain language explanation of their paycheck deductions, workers will have a better 

understanding of their finances. 

  

 Thank you for your time. Please pass this legislation. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Haley Elam 


